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Iowa Electric Light and Power Company

May 16, 1983
NG-83-1771

LARRY D. ROOT
ASSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT
NUCLFAR GENERATION

o }

Mr. Harold Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Modification of Vacuum Breakers on Mark I Containments
(Response to Generic Letter 83-08)

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter is submitted in response to Generic Letter 83-08 signed by
Mr. Darrell Eisenhut on February 2, 1983. As requested in that letter, lowa
Electric will submit the results of the plant unique calculations which form
the bases for modifications to the vacuum breakers. These calculations will be
submitted on or before July 31, 1983. '

As stated in Generic Letter 83-08, this issue is not included in the
scope of the Mark I Containment Long Term Program as identified in NUREG-0661.
We have established this as a separate task and will not include the resolution
of this issue in the submittal of the Mark I Long Term Program -Plant Unique
Analysis Report.

Any modifications required as a result of the plant unique calculations
will be completed during the next refueling outage which is expected to occur
during the fall of 1984.

Please contact this office if there are questions concerning this
matter.

Very truly yours,

8305230562 830516 AL v
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S. Tuthill
F. Apicella
" NRC Resident Office
Commitment Control No. 83-0056
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